
REMEMBERING

Jessie Anderson
January 29, 1932 - October 11, 2020

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Don Anderson

Relation: Family Friend 

So sorry to hear of your Mom's passing, I will always fondly remember all the years that we lived near

the Anderson family on West Saanich Rd. Working with David and Rena at the Texaco gas Station,

going to school with Nancy and Donna, plus all the many  hours of hard work that Cathy put in around

the farm to make sure we all had our milk and eggs. Your Mom and Dad were truly an inspiration in

my life growing up. A life well lived in the service of her family, the wider community  and the Lord

Tribute from Ulla and Michael Williams

Relation: Friend, neighbour - since the 80's

A lovely lady has left us.  Both Jessie and David were huge supporters of the 4H Community in

addition to her major contribution as secretary and entry coordinator for years at the Cobble Hill Fair. 

They both attended our club awards banquet and after David passed she and Margaret Baird

continued joining us.  Always with a smile - she will be missed.  We send our heartfelt condolences to

the family.

Tribute from Maureen Gold

Relation: Friend and Royal Canadian Legion #134 Member

So sorry to hear of Jessie's passing. She was such a lovely lady. Jessie, Dawna and Nigel came for

tea many years ago. My condolences to the whole family.

Sincerely, Maureen Gold

Tribute from Maureen Gold

Relation: Friend and Royal Canadian Legion #134 Member

So sorry to hear of Jessie's passing. She was such a lovely lady. Jessie, Dawna and Nigel came for

tea many years ago. My condolences to the whole family.

Sincerely, Maureen Gold

Tribute from Joanelle Swan



Jessie was a dear and I'm sad to read of her passing.  We first met in Brentwood Bay back in the

1960s and then again in Cobble Hill.  She was a fine Christian woman and also a great support

through the women's institutes. 

Thanks for bringing her to my mum's memorial tea last year.

Lovingly, Joanelle Swan


